
Barry Township Regular Meeting
June 18, 2024

The meeting opened at 7 pm and the Pledge was recited. In attendance were Chairman Supervisor Ed 
Hattenberger, Supervisor Keith Kappauf, Supervisor Kim Crow, Treasurer Dick Prenovost, Clerk Sue 
Dutcher and Townspeople: Kathy Horbacz, Lewis McFerran, Jim Bramstedt, Brian Weidendorf, Tammy 
Schmeling, Donald Lindquist, Al Moon, Paul Sporcic, JoEllen Prescott, Todd Crow, and Carri Hagle.

Gussie Croup appeared before the Board to explain the new marijuana law and it was decided to hold a 
meeting regarding a moratorium on cannabis production, set for July 8, 2024. 

The Agenda was approved with a motion from Kim and 2nd by Keith. Motion carried.

The Treasurer’s report was given by Dick and accepted with a motion from Kim, 2nd by Keith. Motion 
carried.

Under Old Business, it was decided to hold the Open Hearing for the Newlook Contracting CUP on July 
16 at 6 pm, before the regular meeting.

Kim made a motion to buy the job trailer Paul found, and Keith 2nd the motion. Motion carried. It is 
28x46 and needs doors and a new roof. Kim suggests it be put on an engineered slab.

The new Planning Committee was chosen; Kathy Horbacz 3 years, Tammy Schmeling and Brian 
Weidendorf 2 years, and Jim Bramstedt 1 year. Kim Crow will represent the Board. First meeting will be 
July 8 at 6 pm. 

The zoning violation on Gov’t Rd status is that another certified letter was sent, end date for action is 
July 15, 2024.

Under New Business, Sue presented information on the Rural Development Grant process and the 
Prosecution Contract with the Pine County Attorney.

There was a motion from Kim, 2nd by Ed, to pay the bills as listed in the Treasurer’s Report. Motion 
carried. 

Next meeting July 16, 2024 at the City Hall Community Room.

There was a motion to adjourn made by Keith, 2nd by Ed. The meeting adjourned at 8:22 pm.

____________________________________                 _______________________________________ 
Ed Hattenberger, Chairman                                                Sue Dutcher, Clerk

 


